
FALL 2010	

 N O T  Y O U R  A V E R A G E  N E W S L E T T E R	

 FREE

Well, it’s been a lovely six months since 
we’ve been back from overseas.  We 
took some time and relaxed while 

adjusting to being back in one time 
zone and then quickly returned to all 
fun things j&k! We played a show in 
Nashville which was lots of fun--so 

many nice people came from near and 
far--it really meant a lot. Next we did a 
two day photo shoot which was 

exhausting and lots of fun all together. 
Then about a month later we went 
back to visit the kids at the House of 
Hope in South Africa--spending time 

with those kids was awesome.  In 
between flying and photo shooting 
we’ve been recording and hope to 

release something in the next month or 
two! Yayayya! We are loving Nashville & 
the beautiful fall weather. xoxo

               -jillandkate-

Summer Fun and Now It’s Done

ABOVE:WE PLAYED A FUN SHOW ON 
JULY 1ST AT 12TH& PORTER IN 
NASHVILLE, TN

KATE & HER DAD IN CHICAGO ROASTING MARSHMALLOWS IN SOUTH 
AFRICA

CRAZY PHOTOSHOOT MADNESS 
SNAPSHOT

J ILLANDKATE


